
Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Service Adjustments of 

New Territories GMB Supplementary Service Route No. 59A 

(Sheung Shui Heung to Sheung Shui Station (Circular)) 

 

 To facilitate the Lunar New Year Fair at Shek Wu Hui, Sheung Shui, and to 

tie in with the associated road closures, New Territories GMB Supplementary 

Service Route No. 59A will be diverted from 7 a.m. on 23 January 2025 

(Wednesday) to 8 p.m. on 28 January 2025 (Tuesday): 

 

Route Temporary Diversion 

59A 

via Sheung Shui Tung Hing Road, carpark (near Wai Loi Tsuen), 

Sheung Shui Tung Hing Road, Po Wan Road, access road to Man 

Kok Village, Po Wan Road, San Po Street, San Wan Road, Lung 

Sum Avenue, Lung Wan Street, San Wan Road, San Po Street, 

Sheung Shui Tung Hing Road, carpark (near Wai Loi Tsuen), 

Sheung Shui Tung Hing Road, Po Wan Road, access road to Man 

Kok Village, Po Wan Road and Sheung Shui Tung Hing Road 

 

 The existing en-route stop of the above GMB route at Fu Hing Street near 

Shek Wu Hui Playground will be suspended. Passengers travelling from Sheung 

Shui Heung to Shek Wu Hui may make use of the en-route stop at Sheung Shui 

Station GMB Terminus. Notices will be displayed by the GMB operator to 

inform the passengers of the above arrangement.  


